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Welcome to our new, fortnightly newsletter! 

As we step into the new term, let's 
take a moment to reflect on the 
fantastic activities and achievements 
from the last term. Our clubs and 
enrichment programs have been 
bustling with energy and creativity, 
bringing students new opportunities 
to explore their interests and talents.  
The students will have completed 
their first session of the new 
enrichment choices today!

Firstly, some highlights from the end 
of last term. Congratulations to our 
new Head Boy, Head Girl, and their 
deputies—Connor, Layla, Keanen, 
and Lilien. Their leadership will surely 
inspire their peers. We also saw a 
remarkable turnout for the KS3 
Literacy Awards, with nearly 100 
students having their poems 
published. Our aspiring female 
football coaches gained valuable 

experience through the Inspire+ 
program, setting the stage for future 
successes.

The term ahead promises even more 
excitement. Look forward to insightful 
assemblies, engaging club activities, and 
further enrichment events designed 
to ignite curiosity and passion among 
our students. Stay tuned for updates, 
photos, and stories that capture the 
spirit of West Grantham.

Each issue of our newsletter will 
feature a guest author, bringing fresh 
perspectives and insights, as well as 
photos from the previous fortnight. 
We hope you enjoy this new venture 
as much as we enjoy sharing it with 
you.  Here's to another term filled 
with learning, growth, and 
unforgettable memories!
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A word from...
Connor, Head Boy
When I first came to look around this 
school, I was skeptical and not 
confident that I would do well, as I 
believed I wasn’t exactly a smart 
person. However, in the five years I 
have been here, I can confidently say 
that this school has had a positive 
impact on me, and I’m glad I chose to 
come. I’ve met countless great friends 
and some good teachers who 
genuinely care about my education - 
not just treating it as a job, but as a 
chance to make a positive impact, as 
they have on me.

Now that I’m in Year 11, I wish I hadn’t 
taken the earlier years for granted or 
worried so much about the future. I 
think everyone should try to live in the 
present more and enjoy the moment. I 
believe school isn’t solely for education 
(as much as that’s a big part), but for 
the experiences and people I’ve met, 
which have genuinely shaped who I am. 
No matter how big or small, I’m 
thankful for each one.

Soon enough, I’ll leave this school with 
my GCSEs and, hopefully, be proud of 
them. I also hope to keep some of the 
friends I’ve made along the way.
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